Onderwerp: Re: music

Van: Al Bregman <al.bregman@mcgill.ca>
Datum: 14-10-2020 22:24

Aan: "A.P.A. de Jong" <apajong@xs4all.nl>

Reply to your email

Dear dr. Staas de Jong.
| found your piece very interesting, and | congratulate you on how
well you played it. | am now quite old (84)
and no longer active in research or writing. | wish you all
the best.
Sincerely,
Al Bregman

Albert S. Bregman, Emeritus Professor
Psychology Department, McGill University

http://webpages.mcqill.ca/staff/Group2/abregm1/web/
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Albert Bregman




